He. VY. Harms 11229/85
Laurens, lA S50554

Dear Hon,

I apologize +or my rather cryptic note about the Swainson s Thrush. [
looked 1n lowa Birds and saw that the date was a record late ong and
thought about the times [ had had difficulty in telling a Swainson s
tirom a Hermit Thrush. So 1 dashed a note ottt to vou, with out
“plaining this, in hopes of getting a reply before the tield reports
were writhen up.

I think 1t 1s reasonable to say that Swainson s and Hermit Thrushes
may be difficult to tell apart, especially when out of season. 1 can
also say that [ would ask Fete Fetersen or Roger lory FPeterson to
provide the same evidence for an out-—of-season bird. Ferhaps 1 have an
advantage of knowing the dates of migration and likelihood ot a bird
being rare at a given date, although 1 have had the experience ot
tinding out later that a bird was out ot date and wishing [ had taken
notes, |'m suwwe that this can happen with banding too. 1 had hoped
that yvou photographed the bird in hand.

At any rate, my reguest for further data showld not be taken as any
retlection on vour ability. [ do the same +or any bird that s
accidental or distinctly out of season. 1 think this 1s the only way
we can get really good data on lowa birds.

You indicate that vou are somewhat +rustrated 1n sending 1n reports.
It would be helptul to know specitically what vou reter to.

1+ yvou are thinking of the Ferruginous Hawk record, all | can say 18
"Welcome to the crowd.” We aren’ t sure of any of the Ferruginous Hawk
records. Mine got twrned down too, even though | had convinced myseld
that 1t was a good record. Harb Wilson made an excellent presentation
an this species at the spring 10U meeting and will be writing 1t up
+or IBL. Minnesota turns down more records ot Ferruginous Hawk than
any other specles. Barbh has examined the lLiteratwe, looked at skins
and photos, and 1s consulting experts in order to come up with a clear
prctuwre of what we shouwld look +or and observe 1n order to identity
this specires.

Another record worthy ot note 1% the swan that vou called me about
this spring (1 hope my memory 16 correct). Marion Brewer was the only
one to document this bird and his description along with his photos
allowed the records committes to i1dentity this bred as an immalture
fundra Swan (I had called 1t a lrumpeter too). From my standpoint, the
purpose ot the review process 1% not only to substantiate the tacts of
o observation +or dutuwre workers, but also to learn more about
identitication. L try to kesp my ego supressed whan someones disagreaes
with me or points out that | could have made some additional
obhservations on a bird.

Hrvway., let me know more about vour concerns.

With best ragarcs,



